
DSCYF Emergency Child Care Site - Essential Personnel Certification 

 

Revised May 5 

 

Only employees designated as essential or employees of businesses permitted to open per 

Governor John Carney’s announcement on May 5, 2020, and are unable to work from home may 

use child care at an emergency child care site.   

 

Employees must certify to their licensed child care provider that they qualify as essential or are 

employed by an open business per the Governor’s announcement on May 5, 2020, and cannot 

work from home. Please fill out the following verification: 

 

 

I am considered essential personnel or employed at an open business, and cannot work from 

home.  

 

Employee Name _______________________________________  

 

 

Employer ____________________________________________ 

 

 

Employer Signature ____________________________________               Date _____________  

 

 

Employer Contact Information_____________________________ 
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	Date: 


